
 

 

 

 

DETOURS & CONSTRUCTION

ROUTE 21 UPPER KENILWORTH BUSES - DETOUR – 
EMERGENCY SEWER CONNECTION WORK 
FROM:  Friday, February 16th, 2024 from 7:00 AM  
TO: Friday, February 16th, 2024 to 5:00 PM 
WHERE:  Upper Kenilworth Ave. – Racalmuto St. to Landron Ave. 
WHY:  Emergency Sewer Connection Repair 
 
The Route 21 Upper Kenilworth buses will detour as follows: 
 
Southbound to Upper Mt. Albion & Stone Church – From Upper 
Kenilworth and Landron Avenue, Right on Landron Avenue, Left on Locheed 
Drive, Left on Racalmuto Street, Right on Upper Kenilworth Avenue and 
continue regular southbound routing on Upper Kenilworth Avenue south of 
Racalmuto Street. 
 
Northbound to MacNab Terminal – From Upper Kenilworth Avenue and 
Racalmuto Street, Left on Racalmuto Street, Right on Locheed Drive, Right on 
Landron Avenue, Left on Upper Kenilworth Avenue and continue regular 
nortbound routing on Upper Kenilworth Avenue north of Landron Avenue. 

 
If you have any questions or concerns, please speak to your Supervisory 
staff or Manager. 

 
Nick Chaloux 
Senior Project Manager, Transit Strategy & Planning 
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